

Submission ID: 10903

I am thankful for the Ex A. decided to adjourn the Preliminary meeting until Sunnica have submitted their new plans.

I would ask that the new date for the P.M. would allow for all interested parties to have time to investigate what consequences this would have, If any, on the original plans submitted. Obviously with talk of large cranes accessing the site and movement on narrow lanes it would need time to investigate the consequences.

I also have great concerns on food security as the proposed development is on good agricultural land. When this is of prime importance at any time but especially during these troubled times..